
 
From: Joan Bartley   
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 5:10 PM 
To: Islands2050 <Islands2050@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: To Trust Council: In support of December 3, 2024 Delegation 

 

This is to inform you of my concerns with the draft TPS, and, some Trustees’ statements. I fully 

support the delegation presentation to protect the natural environment and rural character of the 

Trust islands: 

 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Joan Bartley  

  

Galiano Island, BC 
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